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Welcome  
What a terrific night we had on Friday night. Thank you to the P&C for 

organising, and to the staff for running the meetings. If you missed the 

meeting night, please ensure you catch up with the class teacher for 

information they covered. 
 

Communication (from Beyondblue.org.au) 
Good communication is a two-way thing. Listening to your child is as 

important as what you say to them and how you say it. This might not always 

be easy – especially when you’re tired, busy or have to deal with 

complaining or conflict – but it’s important to model good communication 

skills so your children can learn from you. 

 

Approaching communication as a conversation between family members 

helps children develop skills for life, setting them up for strong, respectful 

relationships and feeling able to ask for support when they need it. 
 

Communicating as a family 

Talking together and discussing everyday things helps family members feel 

connected. It builds trust and makes it easier to ask for and offer support. 

Making time to listen and show interest encourages your child to talk and 

helps you understand how they think and feel. Listening actively helps to 

build relationships and communication skills. 
 

To get your child to talk more, take notice of the times when they do talk. 

Often this is while doing everyday things like household chores or while 

playing games together. Use these relaxed times to get a conversation going 

with them. Similarly, it’s important to make sure that the adults in the family 

have relaxed times to talk together. 
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Upcoming Events 
 

Friday 1 March 

 Assembly 8:50am 
 

Top tips for communicating with your children  

 Make talking part of your routine. Make time to chat with your children 

every day. If your child wants to share something, give them your full 

attention and listen without getting distracted.  

 Let your child talk about whatever interests them. Show respect for their 

interests, even if listening to a run-down of the world they’ve built in Minecraft 

or their expanding Pokémon collection isn’t the most exciting topic for you.  

 Talk about your interests with your children. Whether it’s sport, music or 

cooking, sharing the things that make you happy is important too.  

 Show affection. We communicate through our actions as well as words. 

Hugging and showing affection makes children feel loved and content. 

 Reinforce that you’re there for them. Let your child know that they can 

talk to you about anything. Setting this up early will help down the line as they 

get older and become more independent. 

Stay Connected 

There are a variety of ways the school and the P&C communicate to our 

parent body: 
 

Connect 

 Use the Connect app, found in the App and Google Play store, to 

receive notices from the classroom teachers and admin. 

 Login to the Connect website; https://connect.det.wa.edu.au to 

access your child’s report. 

Newsletter  

 The newsletter is published every Tuesday. It is available through 

Connect, Facebook, the school app and posted in the window of 

each block. 

Facebook 

 Join the closed ‘North  Mo rley Primary School  P&Cõ Facebook group for 

information about activities around the school, the newsletter and 

notices. 

The Smartlink - school app  

 Search for ‘The Smartlinkõ app in the App and Google Play store for 

absentee notifications and the newsletter.  

Parent Representative  

 Each class has a P&C parent representative who acts as the class 

liaison to share P&C events happening within the school.  

Admin 

 Please don’t hesitate to call the office should you have any questions 

on 9375 1051.  

 

https://connect.det.wa.edu.au/


  

S.P.O.R.T Virtue of the Fortnight – Positive 

 
Being positive is having confidence and belief in yourself, your choices and 

other people. Being positive means: 

 

 Being enthusiastic and trying your best 

 Accepting responsibility for your choices 

 Having a confident and friendly attitude 

 Continuing to try and showing resilience when things are difficult 

 Asking for help when needed 

 Using mistakes to learn 

 Being a good winner and good loser 

 Encouraging others and making them feel special/accepted 

 Modelling correct behaviour and setting a good example 

 Encouraging others to move correctly 

 Greeting other people 

 Representing our school with pride 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to last week’s certificate recipients 



In-Term Swimming Lessons   
Swimming notes will be going home with all students today from Pre Primary 

to Year 6. The cost for these lessons is $52.00 per child and will run from 

Monday 18 March until Friday 29 March.  

Please return your child’s completed permission slip with payment no later 

than Wednesday 13 March.  
 

NIM Reading 
The before school NIM (Neurological Impress Method) reading programme 

will begin on Tuesday February 26, 2019.  It is run from Monday to Thursday 

between 8:15 - 8:45am in the new school library.  This program is run by 

volunteers, where the child will read with the volunteer for 5 and 15 minutes 

depending on availability of time. 

If you have any queries or would like your child to participate please do not 

hesitate to contact Donna Reid during office hours on 9375 1051. 
 

Living Green Schools   
NMPS has been selected to be part of the City of Stirlingõs Living Green 

Schools Pilot Project . This allows us to access a wide range of incentives, 

support and funding to keep us moving forward in becoming a sustainable 

school.  

As part of this project, our school is planning to conduct a waste audit on 

Friday 08 March 2019.  

Waste audits provide an opportunity to find out how much and what type of 

waste is produced by our school. This information can then give us an idea of 

where to begin our waste minimisation efforts, for example what type of 

recycling to implement or what type of waste to reduce.  Conducting a 

waste audit is the first step to reducing waste in our school and playing our 

part in making our planet a healthier place to live. 

 

Waste audits are carefully planned and the safety of students conducting the 

audit is paramount. Sorting is done in a ventilated area and is carefully 

controlled and supervised. Daniel Marano, from Waste Wise Schools Program, 

will be assisting us. 
 

Clean Up Australia Day 
Schools across Australia will recognise Clean Up Australia Day  this year on 

Friday 1 March. Volunteer parents will be meeting on the NMPS oval after  

assembly, on Friday 1 March to spend an hour cleaning up the school. A 

representative from Waste Wise will be coming on Friday 8 March to facilitate 

our school’s waste audit. Our students will take part in a school clean up 

then.  



  

 

 

Annual General Meeting 

We had a wonderful turnout at our AGM – the first meeting of the year for our 

P&C Association. It was great to see a couple of new faces! Your P&C team 

for 2019 are: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We work as a team to run our P&C Association according to the P&C 

Constitution. The objects of our association are to promote the interests of the 

school through -  

 cooperation between parents, teachers, students and members of the 

general community;  

 assisting in the provision of resources, facilities and amenities for the 

school or schools; and  

 the fostering of community interest in educational matters.  

 

We look forward to an exciting year ahead with a big focus on embedding 

sustainability initiatives within our school! 

 

SAVE THE DATE - The Fathering Project BBQ 

All NMPS dad’s, grandad’s and father figures are invited to come along with 

your children for fun in the park and an early dinner on: 

Saturday 16 March from 3pm – 6pm. 

 

At Dianella Play Space, Light Street Reserve.  

BYO food, drink and picnic rug.  

Soccer and/or cricket fun provided!  

 

For more information, contact James Harris on 0449 800 547. 

 

 

 

 

Emma Harris 

President 

Lucy Oreb 

Vice President 

Kat Noble 

Secretary 
Kelly Dansie 

Treasurer 



Welcome Back Picnic 

We had a beautiful evening for our welcome back picnic on Friday and it 

was wonderful to see so many of our families in attendance including lots of 

new ones! Thanks to our wonderful staff for opening up their classrooms to 

meet with parents and to Lisa Gibson and Ben Farrell for running tabloid 

sports for the kids! 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


